
From: Chuck Emmett
To: Chuck Emmett
Subject: Flash Traffic #6-06-2015: Associate Member Heather Pittman with (SS)?
Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 3:48:42 PM
Importance: High

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:               #6-06-2015       Date:     6/24/2015       
Subject:        Heather Pittman Closer to Sub School                 
__________________________________________________________________________________
 
As reported in Navy Times, Perch Base Associate Member Heather Pittman has made the short list of
alternates to be one of the first enlisted female submarine crew members. If a primary candidate can’t make
the grade to New London (figuratively) Heather has a top-level chance to be in. Good luck, Heather. Your
shipmates here at Perch Base know you would be a great additional to the Silent Service.
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